
Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: September 26, 2006 

Members in attendance: Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar, Heather Blakeley 
Meeting Opened: 7:26PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:20PM 

 
Dave motioned, Tom seconded 7:26PM 
 
Vote to pay salaries for brush dump and BOH 
 Visiting Nurse $131.25 
 Mass BOH dues $70.00 
 Maint Service water testing $1,125.00 
 Invoices 10934 10952 Lake water testing. 
 
Dave motioned  - Heather seconded bills approved for payment. 
 
Stephen Monroe - 103 Sandy Beach Road - Questions about a well. Told them to get with their 
engineer. (Mark Ferrel - Green Hill Engineering) 
 
Jason Asselin - 92 Maybrook Road - Looking for Certificate of Title V compliance. Did not receive 
proper copy of as built from Para.  Jason told to get  good asbuilt from  Para or call Heather 
tomorrow. 
 
Martin White 3 Waterfront way - Looking for tight tank information.  
 
Ray Blanchette - 16 Island Road - Looking for information about locations on neighboring 
lots. 
 
David McGovern - 55 Over the Top Road - Pumping failed system.  BOH keeps sending letters.   
 
Angie Casavante - 6 Harold Lane - Came to pay for perk plan and final inspection. 
 
 
Dave motioned - Tom seconded.  Meeting adjourned 8:20PM 
 
 


